
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

News Release 
Deputies Searching for Missing Autistic Child 

  
       
Seminole County (August 5, 2018), Seminole County Sheriff’s deputies are searching for a missing and endangered 
autistic boy believed to have walked away from the family home Saturday night. 
 
Family members say six-year-old Humza Mohammad Syed was last seen around 8:30 p.m. Saturday at his home on 
Ridgemount Place in Lake Mary. The child was last seen wearing navy blue shorts and a gray shirt.    
 
The child is non-verbal and likely will not respond to his name. If you see him, please call 911 immediately.  
 
The child’s photo is below: 
       
 
         

      
       
Please do not respond back to this email as the account is not monitored.  For more information contact: 
 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
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